
Tēnā koe
As 2023 draws to a close, we thank all our health

workforce across Aotearoa for your incredible
mahi and your ongoing commitment to caring for

all New Zealanders. We hope you get a chance
to rest and recharge over the summer.

Best wishes to each of you and your whānau.
Aroha from everyone at Te Tāhū Hauora 

Health Quality & Safety Commission.

Kia tau rā ngā 
manaakitanga ki a koe


